
NYS  ATTORNEY  GENERAL  WANTS
PROBE OF DIOCESES
New York State Attorney General Barbara Underwood announced
today  that  she  will  launch  a  statewide  investigation  of
Catholic dioceses into allegations of the sexual abuse of
minors.

To read Catholic League president Bill Donohue’s open letter
to her, click here.
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